
 

 

 

 

Friday 29th September 

What a fantastic week we’ve had in Waveney class! This week, 
we have been using Little Red Riding Hood as our focus story. 
We listened to the story and talked about what happened. We 
described the wolf dressed as Granny in the book. We had a 
visit from Granny who showed us what Little Red Riding Hood 
took her and then we talked about other things to take to 
Granny, and we drew and annotated a 

list. We talked about the wolf’s character, and we wrote a class 
letter to The Big Bad Wolf. 

We made mug cakes like the ones that Little Red Riding Hood 
took to Granny, however ours were huge! We made beautiful 
flowers for Granny to cheer her up and some of us also 
threaded wool through pasta tubes to make necklaces. 

 

             

 

 

 

In Maths this week we have learnt all about the number 3 in a wider context. We found 
lots of different ways to represent the number 3, for example, 3 Multilink, 3 Numicon, 
and 3 star-jumps. We learnt addition and subtraction linked to the number 3. We 
discussed units of measure such as 3 o’clock, 3 centimetres and 3 metres. We also learnt 
about triangles and their 3 sides, and about cylinders having three surfaces. 

In PSHE we talked about things that make us happy. 

 

 

 

 

 Peek at the Week



 

In phonics, we have been focussing on hearing and saying the initial letter sound of 
words and mark making, or copying the letter to write the sound. We have also been 
playing rhyming games. 

The Nursery children have been creating Little Red Riding Hood’s basket filled with 
delicious fruit. They wove paper across the basket and printed with real fruit. They 
look amazing! 

 

Well done to Arthur who is Waveney Class’s Star of the week this week.  He 
has worked very hard on his work tasks and always with a big smile. He is very 
kind and friendly too. Well done, Arthur!  

 

PLEASE NOTE The children will have access to our outdoor area during all weather 
types (and they seem to particularly love playing with water) so spare clothes are very 
handy to make sure they’re comfortable after all their outdoor activities. 

The children are not permitted to bring chocolate or sweets as their afternoon snack 
or in lunch boxes. They should only be bringing healthy snacks, such as fruit or 
vegetables. Also, they should only have water in their bottles, not juice, squash or 
flavoured water. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a super weekend!      The Early Years Team 

 

HOME LEARNING 

Reception – Play I Spy, using initial letter sounds, but also ‘something that 
rhymes with…’ 

Nursery – Can you find objects in your home that are circles, squares and 
triangles? Perhaps you could draw round them to make a picture.  

 


